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TERM DATES

JANUARY
Mon 13th-Fri 24th

Careers/Aspire Fortnight
Weds 15th

Yr3/4 Dodgeball Tournament
Thurs 16th

Popup library in school

FEBRUARY
Thurs 6th

Popup library in school
Tues 11th

Lego Workshop
Weds 12th

Yr1/2 Dodgeball Tournament
Fri 14th

Big Sing Event Malton School
End of term

Mon 17th-Fri 21st
Half term
Mon 24th

Start of term

 MARCH
Thurs 6th

Popup library in school
Weds 19th

Yr5/6 Basketball Tournament
Mon 24th, Tues 25th 

and Thurs 27th 
Parent/Teacher Consultations

Weds 26th 
FOLS Easter Movie Afternoon

Thurs 27th
Popup library in school

Fri 28th
Spring concert for Parents/Carers

 APRIL
Weds 2nd

Malton School Science Bus visits
Leavening School!

 Fri 4th
End of term

Mon 7th-Fri 18th 
Half term
 Mon 21st

Bank holiday
Tues 22nd

Start of term
Weds 30th

KS2 Cross Country & Rounders

School Attendance
16 December 2024 - 20 December 2024

Our school weekly attendance was: 90.9% 
This was below the primary national average of 91.9%

Attendance this week so far: 98.9% | Attendance this term so far: 98.9% 

Hello everyone!
And a very happy new year to all of our families. We hope you managed some
relaxation and quality time together over the festive break and are ready for
the routine and adventures that 2025 will bring. This week we have
welcomed back our pupils with their usual enthusiasm, positivity and happy
and smiling faces. We are all looking forward to the topic ' Tomorrow's World'
this half term and each class newsletter will detail further information about
the curriculum as well as class routines.

We will be continuing with our Rock Steady band lessons each Monday
throughout this term, starting on Monday and the children will continue in
the same groups and same instrument as last term. The sessions are such an
exuberant start to the school week. At the end of the term there will be an
opportunity for the children to showcase their talents to their families.

We look forward to the new year and the wonderful opportunities we will
provide for our children , while working alongside you as parents, carers and
families.

Wishing you a happy and healthy 2025.
My best wishes.

Sian Mitchell
Headteacher

Winning House of last half term
Well done to 'Pickering' house team (the blue team!) who were the
winning house of autumn term 2. They will have a reward of non-

uniform day tomorrow (Friday 10th January)
Reminder about uniform and jewellery

We have noticed an increase in children wearing jewellery, nail
varnish/false nails and accessories in school last term.

 Please ensure your child does not attend school wearing any of these.
They are not practical or safe and are not part of the school uniform.

We will ask/help children to remove any jewellery (including earrings)
and accessories.

In addition, children should not be bringing toys into school. Again,
these will be collected in and given out at home time if this is the case.



Start Small Dream Big...
...Career related learning Curriculum at Leavening

There is an increasing body of research which highlights the importance of “starting
early” with career-related learning and engaging with primary aged children. As such,
the careers and enterprise company came up with the motto 'You’re never too young

to dream big' and sought primary schools to take part in their project. At Leavening we
were extremely keen to be involved in this as we felt our community of learners would

benefit from making connections with what they are learning in the classroom in
different lessons and developing the skills they would need ​in the workplace​​. 

We also believe passionately that Primary schools can play a crucial role in helping
their pupils to raise aspirations, broaden horizons, challenge stereotypes and develop
the skills and sense of self to help reach their full potential. This epitomises one of our

school values of 'aiming high'.

Our strategic vision over the next year is:
To work with the careers and enterprise company project to build a modern, 21st

century careers education programme suited to our community.

To plan Career Related learning opportunities across the whole school curriculum that
engage pupils, inspire pupils and lead to aspirational careers choices.

To reduce bias and challenge stereotypes allowing pupils to have aspirational career
choices.

To develop relationships with diverse employers who represent our local community
and whose regular engagement with pupils has measurable impact

 We are working with national and local employers to offer guidance and knowledge on
different careers and this is enhancing our already popular 'aspirations week' where we

invite people in to talk about different careers and interests to instil a passion for
learning in our pupils. This has soared in popularity and opportunity this year, as such

we will be dedicating two weeks to this alongside our usual core curriculum. 
It will run from Monday 13th January until Friday 24th January. 

Photos and updates on the impact will follow.

Our Safeguarding Team at Leavening CP School: 
Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Mitchell 

Our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Bennett | Our Safeguarding Governor is: Mrs Isaacs



On the last week of term, Conkers and Oak Trees classes had a wonderful time
exploring the “whole new world” at the pantomime! 

From magic carpets to a sparkling genie, the children loved every minute of the show! 
Many children ended the coach journey curious about next year. 

Everyone was a fantastic representation of our school and we all had a wonderful time!
(oh yes we did!)

Aladdin Pantomime Trip






